



# Reading Comprehension



Let's read the following text about Marcus' experience as a personal shopper

Hello there! My name is Marcus and I'm a personal shopper! Do you know what it is? Let me explain it to you... A personal shopper is a person who works doing the shopping for other people, for example, I am the one who goes to the supermarket for you to buy your monthly grocery list, just as I can go to luxury stores to buy you a beautiful pair of shoes for an elegant dinner.

To hire my service, people have to call me and then deposit me the money that they are going to spend, I buy what they ask for and deliver their purchase with the receipt. My payment is a part of the deposit!

On Christmas, being a personal shopper is really worth it, because people spend a lot of money hiring my service, so they don't have to leave their homes during this holiday!

It may look like a simple and even fun job, but it can be stressful if your customer is a bit indecisive! Also, you don't have coworkers to gossip with ☹️



## I. Answer the questions according to the text

1) what does a personal shopper do?

---

2) How do people hire his service?

---

3) According to Marcus, what are the disadvantages of being a personal shopper?

---

## II. Write T (true) or F (false). Explain the false ones in written form

- 1) \_\_\_\_ A personal shopper is a person who works gossiping
- 2) \_\_\_\_ Marcus can make your monthly grocery list
- 3) \_\_\_\_ People hire his service only by depositing the money
- 4) \_\_\_\_ He sends only the receipt to his customers
- 5) \_\_\_\_ Customers ask him what to buy, they don't choose
- 6) \_\_\_\_ Christmas is a good time to be a personal shopper
- 7) \_\_\_\_ Being a personal shopper can be stressful
- 8) \_\_\_\_ You have a lot of co-workers being personal shopper

